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March 5, 2009

Mr. Stan Zdrojowy
24194 Flatter Ave.
Tomah, WI 54660

SUBJECT: Final Case Closure; Former Southside Lumber Site, 310 E. Clifton St., Tomah, Wi
WDNR BRRTS Activity #: 02 42 5443663 5™75¢-C 5

Dear Mr. Zdrojowy:

On February 13, 2009, the Department of Natural Resources’ West Central Region Closure Committee
reviewed your request for closure of the case described above. The West Central Region Closure
Committee reviews environmental remediation cases for compliance with state rules and statutes to
maintain consistency in the closure of these cases

Based on the correspondence and data as submitted and known to the Department, it appears that
your case meets the closure requirements in ch. NR 726, Wisconsin Administrative Code. The
Department considers this case closed and no further investigation or remediation is required at this
time.

Please be aware that this case may be reopened pursuant to s. NR 726.09, Wisconsin Administrative
Code, if additional information regarding site conditions indicates that contamination on or from the site
poses a threat to public health, safety or welfare, or the environment.

The Department appreciates your efforts to restore the environment at this site. If you have any
questions regarding this closure decision or anything outlined in this letter, please contact Tom
Kendzierski at 715 8391604.
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Thomas Kendzierski
Spill Coordinator\Hydrogeologist
Bureau for Remediation & Redevelopment

Sincerely,

cc: Scott McCurdy — Cedar Corp.
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